
CHESAK MARTIN PTA 

 

Be the ONE that makes a difference! 

Friday February 21st - Weekly Newsletter  

Spirit Wear store closes Monday 2/24! 
Does your child need some new Chesak or Martin spirit wear?  The last sale of the school 
year is underway!   Order at Spirit Wear store.  The store will only be open a limited time! 

 
Lou Malnati’s Dine N’Share 
Help support our schools with our Lou Malnati's Dine N'Share - Wednesday February 
26th.  Check out this flyer! 
 
Who’s ready to dance again? 
Save the date for our 2nd Annual Family Glow Dance, Friday, April 3rd @ 6:30 in the Martin 
gym.  We are also looking for donations for raffle baskets.  Please contact the PTA at 
cmpta158@gmail.com 
 
Upcoming dates:  
Lou Malnati’s Dine N’Share Feb 26th 

March PTA meeting 3/11 6:30pm 
Glow Dance April 3rd 
Five Below Fundraiser March 30th-April 5th 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us on our Facebook page or email.   
Support us through AmazonSmile! 

https://www.agpestores.com/AAnP%20Online%20Store/groupproducts.php?prodgroup_id=29377&prodgroupbypass=true
https://f51a3ecd-7c99-480c-b956-65f99365f107.filesusr.com/ugd/eb57e4_637cfea5bda5457eb5be8e62a53a7068.pdf
mailto:cmpta158@gmail.com?subject=Glow%20Dance%20raffle%20baskets
https://www.facebook.com/cmpta158/
mailto:%20cmpta158@gmail.com
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/36-2888450

